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Awards 

 
Stars of the Week  
 
Class 1 ς Ruby for working as hard as ever, even with her pot on. 
Class 2 ς Max ς such a trier! All you can ask of such a polite smiley boy! 
Class 3 ς Max B for excellent contribution in class and always being keen  
                 to learn 
Class 4 ς Yasmin for brilliant work all week 
Class 5 ς Harry for bringing so much warmth and fun to the class 

 
 
Reader of the week Hand writer of the week 
Class 1 ς Harry E  Class 1 ς Blossom 
Class 2 ς Louie S  Class 2 ς Georgia 
Class 3 ς Ava   Class 3 ς Oliver 
Class 4 ς Harsh  Class 4 ς Otis 
Class 5 ς Thomas  Class 5 ς Izzy 

 
 
Birthdays 
Class 1 ς Blossom 
Class 2 ς Ben D 
Class 3 ς Lewis and Noah 
Class 4 ς George and Oliver G 
Class 5 ς Harry 

 
Half Term Diary dates 

Friday 27th April ς Class 1 Pedal & Scoot 

Tuesday 1st May ς Y 5 / 6 Tennis Competition  

Friday 4th May ς Class 1 Pedal & Scoot 

Friday 4th May ς Collective Worship in Church 

Monday 7th May ς May Bank Holiday 

Week beginning Monday 14th May ς Y6 SATs 

Tuesday 15th May ς Y 3 / 4 Tennis Competition 

Friday 18th May ς Christian Aid breakfast in school - 9am onward 

Monday 21 May ς Class photos 

Friday 25th May ς End of half term 

Monday 4th June ς New half term begins 

Thursday 7th June ς Forensic Murder Event at South Craven 

Week beginning 18th June ς Year 5 / 6 residential 

Friday 22nd June ς Collective Worship in Church 

Wednesday 27th June ς Class 3 assembly to parents. 2.45pm 

Wednesday 4th July ς Science Day (details to follow) 

Friday 6th July ς Class 1 assembly to parents ς 2.45pm 

Wednesday 11th July ς KS2 Show ς 6pm 

Thursday 12th July ς KS2 Show ς 6pm.  

Friday 13th July ς Y6 trip to Light water Valley 

Monday 16th July ς Reports out to parents 

Thursday 19th July ς Y 6 Leavers service in Church ς 2.30pm 

Friday 20th July ς End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to another exciting term ahead. I trust you all had an enjoyable and fun break and are ready for the challenges and 
excitement of the coming weeks. We have a lot to look forward to this term and I hope we can enjoy being outdoors in some warmer, 
brighter weather.  
 
School has now moved to a new Management Information System (Scholarpack) and you may notice a few changes to the way we 
communicate with you over the next couple of weeks. Following feedback, we are keen to streamline our approach and this is 
outlined in more detail below. As always, feedback is welcomed!  
 
L ǿŀǎ ǎƻ ƛƳǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƛƴǘŜǊǇǊŜǘŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ {ǘƻǊȅΣ L ƘŀǾŜ ŀǘǘŀŎƘŜŘ ŀ ƭƛƴƪ for you to view it again here!  
 

Have a great weekend in the sun! 

Tim Whitehead 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

  
 

 

  

Our SNAG group 

 

https://vimeo.com/262504795
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Kildwick Fell Race  

Kildwick Fell Race takes place on Wednesday 16
th
 May 

and as usual, there will be a full set of junior races 
from 6.30pm. To make it more efficient, school will 
issue numbers and safety pins prior to the event. 
Application forms will be available shortly. Please fill it 
in and return to school. We will then register your 
child and issue a number for your child to take home 
on the day of the race.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

CO-OP  
As you will be aware, our school has been chosen by the 
Co-op as one of the local charities it will support over the 

next six months. This means that 1% of what you spend on 
coop products goes to your selected charity. 

The current total in our Co-op charity fund is £660.13 I will 
update you with regular weekly totals. Let's keep this total 
rising. Please share with friends and family and ask them 
to support Kildwick School. This money will help improve 

our playground and outdoor facility. Thanks. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Clubs Week Beginning 23
rd

 April 2018 
 

Tuesday 24
th

 April Football ς KS1 

Tuesday 24
th

 April Running Club ς 4/5/6  

Wednesday 25
th

 April KS2 Science Club 

Wednesday 25
th

 April Drama Club  

Thursday 26
th

 April    Maths Club ς Y6  

Thursday 26
th

 April    KS1 Samba band 

Thursday 26
th

 April  Gymnastics am  

Thursday 26
th

 April  Mini Ringers ς 4/5/6  

 

 

Pedal & Scoot ς Class one children will be looking forward our pedal & Scoot days ς Parents should have 
received information. We are asking for parent helpers on these days. You do not have to commit to the full 
day but any support would be greatly appreciated. Please email Miss Akrigg at eyfs@kildwick.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
Grow A Pound ς Look out for an exciting fundraising opportunity which will be announced next week.  
 
 
  
  

 

Fundraising ς Myeloma 
A huge thank you from Thomas (Class 5) and his family for 
the amazing fundraising last week at the cake and bun sale.  
We managed to raise a whopping £241.90.  Well done 
everyone.   (See letter from Myeloma UK below). 
 
  

 
 

 Communication 
 

We are starting to use our new communication 

system. Where possible emails will continue to be 

issued rather than letters, texts will be issued (for 

whole school reminders/urgent issues) and 

MarvellousMe will be used as a means of 

communicating learning, positive behaviours and 

lesson reminders.   

  

A text and email was issued yesterday regarding 

todayôs dress down day; if you did not receive 

either of these please do contact Mrs Chapman 

with your up to date contact details.   The 

texts/emails will automatically be sent to the first 

priority contact therefore if you wish the second 

contact to be included, again please let Mrs 

Chapman know.  

 

IMPORTANT  - Please ensure school is kept up to 

date with any changes to email addresses and 

phone contacts. 
 
 
 
 
 

Outside School 

Ellie (Class 4) has had her hair cut in the 

holidays and donated it to the Little 

Princess Trust which makes wigs for 

children going through cancer and other 

hair  loss.  Ellie donated 16 inches in total  

(see photos below). Our children make us 

very proud!   Well done Ellie.  

mailto:eyfs@kildwick.n-yorks.sch.uk


              
 

 
 
 

 
  



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



                   
 
 

 
 
  


